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S07-CW-4CP – STREAM PROTECTION  
 
After Close of the Public Hearing 
 
 
Secretary Harsel: I will close the public hearing and recognize Mr. Alcorn. 
 
Commissioner Alcorn: Thank you, Madam Chairman. I appreciate everyone coming out tonight 
and those who gave testimony. This has been something we’ve been looking at on a policy basis 
now for some time. And I want to thank the Environment Committee for helping pull all this 
together with staff and EQAC. At this point, I think we do need several more weeks at least to 
get our hands around some of the language here. And at this point, Mr. Kaplan, February 13th? 
 
Noel Kaplan: Yes, that would work. We do have a Board hearing scheduled for February 25th. 
There has been a lot of interest among a number of groups in getting more time to look this over. 
And we’ll be talking to at least one of them in the next couple weeks. But that does work for us. 
 
Commissioner Alcorn: Okay. And we may push it past then, but let’s see if we can do February 
13th at this point. So, Madam Chairman, I WOULD MOVE THAT THE PLANNING 
COMMISSION DEFER DECISION ON THE PROPOSED COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 
AMENDMENT RELATING TO STREAM PROTECTION; THAT’S OUT OF TURN PLAN 
AMENDMENT S07-CW-4CP; DEFER THAT DECISION TO A DATE OF FEBRUARY 13TH, 
2008. 
 
Commissioners Hall and Hart: Second. 
 
Commissioner Alcorn:  – WITH THE RECORD REMAINING OPEN FOR PUBLIC –  
 
Secretary Harsel: Second by Ms. Hall, Mr. Hart. Got y’all. Okay. Discussion? All those in favor, 
signify by saying aye. 
 
Commissioners: Aye. 
 
Secretary Harsel: Opposed? Motion carries unanimously. 
 
// 
 
(The motion carried unanimously with Commissioners Lusk and Murphy not present for the 
vote; Commissioner Hopkins absent from the meeting.) 
 
JP 
 


